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FIRST CIRCULAR 

 
Dear All, 
 
On behalf of the Organizing Committee, we are pleased to invite you to take part in the Scientific 
Conference: 
 

Glaciations and interglacials in Poland - current status and perspectives 
of research 

 
organized by the Department of Climate Geology, Faculty of Geology, University of Warsaw, which will 
be held on June 16-18, 2023 at the European Centre for Geological Education (ECEG) in Chęciny. 
 
The conference will enable the presentation of the latest research results on the Quaternary of Poland 
and Central Europe, as well as creative discussion of the current state and challenges facing Quaternary 
stratigraphy. The conference will provide an opportunity to deepen mutual contacts between centers 
involved in Quaternary research in the broadest sense, and will be an excellent opportunity to honor 
many years of scientific work of Professor Leszek Lindner and his 85th Anniversary.  
 
The issues of the conference can be summarized in the following thematic groups: 
- Stratigraphy of the Quaternary - current status 
- Prospects for the development of research on Quaternary climatostratigraphy 
- Paleoenvironment of the interglacials 
- Sedimentation of Quaternary fluvial, eolian and glacial environments 
- Importance of long lake profiles in paleoclimate studies 
- Dating of mineral sediments 
- Digital Elevation Models in geomorphological studies 
- Other 
 
The conference will comprise oral presentations, poster session, geological excursions and other 
activities. Detailed information will be provided in SECOND CIRCULAR and will be available soon at: 
http://geo.uw.edu.pl/zlodowacenia2023. Please spread the word in your community. 
We would like to inform you that the call for papers for volume 3/2023 of Acta Geologica Polonica, 
dedicated to Prof. Leszek Lindner, has been completed. On the other hand, I am pleased to announce 
that extended versions of abstracts and scientific articles will be available for submission after the 
conference in the next issue of AGP and in Studia Quaternaria. 
Please register your participation and its form on the website or in the form: w formularzu.  Please 
send your questions to the following email address: j.dzierzek@uw.edu.pl 
 

On behalf of the organizers 
Prof. Dr. Jan Dzierżek 
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